
 

 

 

                               Help wanted! 
Our nursery is becoming fuller and fuller!  

Emily Skinner has been doing a great job entertaining the kids every 
Sunday but she needs help to keep up with the growing numbers. 

The parents are really grateful that we care for their kids while they are 
spiritually refreshed during the service. 

So please, sign-up to help in the nursery, fun times provided! If interested, 
contact Sophie Buisson (youth@slecp.org). 


